
 

 

 
 
 
27 February 2018 
 
 
Senior Adviser 
Small Business Entities and Industry Concessions Unit 
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES ACT 2600 
 
By email: sbcgtintegrity@treasury.gov.au 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Submission to Government on Improving the Integrity of the Small Business CGT Concessions 
 
PVW Partners welcomes the opportunity to make a submission on the proposed amendments to the 
Small Business CGT concessions contained in the Income Tax Assessment Act 1997 (ITAA97).  
 
Introduction 
 
PVW Partners is a locally owned Townsville based firm providing taxation and business advisory 
solutions for every stage of business growth and development.  We believe in the potential of 
regionally based Australian business to make a strong contribution to the national economy and are 
proud of the role we play in the growth journey for many North Queensland family owned 
businesses.  
 
Regional economies have a far greater dependence on small business than do our capital cities 
(where larger corporate enterprises employ proportionately more people than do smaller 
businesses). Hence, any changes to the taxation provisions targeted at small businesses, or the 
families that own those small businesses, have the potential for more adverse and unintended 
consequences in regional economies than they might in our capital cities.  
 
We are concerned that both the scope of the proposed amendments and, in some aspects, their 

 
  

retrospective effect, will have an inequitably adverse impact on regional Australian economies, like 
ours in North Queensland. 












